
"mainstreamed" its work in every part of the UN system. It is encouraging that DPI is moving 
with the times, and it is comforting to l earn of the wide interest shown in the UN underscored 



does not deserve, either due to wrong expectations being placed on it by the public at large 
and often by Member States too, or due to outright attacks against the UN. Since its early 
days, the UN has been a convenient scapegoat par excellence of certain quarters, but 
unfortunately, these days, the CNN multiplier effect amplifies bad news manyfold and 
instantly project it into every living room. So we need to understand the limit of what DPI can 
do to counter such deliberate bad news. 

Singapore stands ready to extend its continued support to the Department of Public 
Information. 
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